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February 12, 2025

Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SB 124: Oppose

The Oregon Progressive Party opposes SB 124, which would both index
the current $1 million Oregon estate tax exemption for inflation and also
enact a totally blank additional exemption.

How a bill with a blank in it, instead of the most significant number in the
bill, can proceed through the Oregon Legislature is a mystery. The
Senators do not know what they are voting on. We believe that such
legislative tactic is unconstitutional.

Assuming that the blank is later filled in with some significant number, we
then oppose the bill for the reasons stated by Tax Fairness Oregon and
the Oregon Center for Public Policy.
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